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THE LIME TREES 
FOREST TOWN 
 Welcome Back 

Welcome back after the summer holiday.  We hope 
you have all enjoyed the glorious sunshine and are 
ready for the first half term of this academic year. 
Holiday club has been full of adventures including 
walks to the library. Water days have proved as 
popular as ever, children have decorated cakes and 
had a teddy bears picnic. 
We would like to say a final farewell to the children 
leaving us for their new adventure at big school. 
We wish you lots of luck in your new school. 
 
About our lovely team 
We continue as the team of Sophie (Manager), 
Joanna (Deputy) and Lisa (Play Worker). 
Our new opening times are 9am-3pm.  
We ask that your collection times are prompt 
please, to ensure we are ready for the next session. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signing In 
Please can we remind all parents/carer to sign their children in and out of nursery on 
the register in reception, this is used to create invoices. 
Also whilst you are doing this can you encourage your child to sign themselves in on 
their self-registration spoons on the small table in reception.  
 
Nursery Uniform  
Additional nursery uniform is available to order, just ask Sophie for an order form. 
Grey Polo T-Shirt - £6.95 
Emerald Green Sweatshirt - £7.95 
Emerald Green Cardigan - £11.15 
 
DO WANT A £50 VOUCHER? REFER A FRIEND 
Refer a somebody to our nursery and not only will you receive a £50 voucher but you 
will both receive a 50% off month when they have been in the setting for 3 months. 
 
Water Bottles  
Can we please ask if every child could bring in a water bottle in daily to keep on the 
snack bar please. We find children drink more if they have their own bottle to drink 
from.  
 
Healthy Eating 
I would like to remind all parents of our healthy eating policy, this includes lunchbox’s. 
Please can we ask that there is a piece of fruit in every lunch box and not too many 
treats. If you require any ideas, you can find some healthy eating leaflets in reception. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Tips for at home 
 

This month we are looking at literacy skills… 
We will be doing lots of activities based around literacy 

Tips for at home.. 
Make books part of family life, read a bedtime story every night. 

Join your local library. 
Point out writing when you are out and about in the community  

Don’t forget to pop some observations on tapestry. 

We love seeing what fun things you are up to and the children love looking at pictures from home whilst at nursery. 
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Action Plan 
 

Our new nursery action plan is available in main reception for those who would like updating.  
 

We are currently working on children's independence. 
 

This month we are particularly enhancing our teaching and learning throughout nursery. 
 

We welcome all feedback… 
We endeavour to guarantee the quality of provision for your children. Therefore, we always welcome any ideas on how you feel we can 

develop your children’s learning and independence.  
 

Dates for your dairy  
 

14th October  
18th October 
27th October 
31st October 

National Baking Week 
Funding Sessions Last Day 
Diwali  
Halloween - Stay and Play – 1pm-2pm 

4th November 
5th November 
8th November  
10th November 

Funding Sessions Return 
Guy Fawkes Nights – Stay and Play – 10am-11am  
Remembrance Day Activity’s 
Remembrance Sunday 

12th December 
13th December 
20th December  
20th December 
24th December 
25th December  
26th December 

Christmas Nativity 2pm-3pm 
Christmas Nativity 10am-11am 
Christmas Party - 1pm-2pm 
Nursery Breaks Up For Christmas  
Christmas Eve 
Christmas Day  
Boxing Day 

1st January  
6th January  
25th January 

New Year’s Day 
Nursery Re Opens 
Chinese New Year  

 

“My child is really enjoying the signing you have been 
teaching them” – January 2018 
“I love all the activities you guys put out daily” – January 
2018 
 

 

You Spoke, We Listened 
 
Parent – Can you help me fill a form out for my EHC? 
Nursery – Of course! Let me know when’s best for you and 
we can do it together.  
 
Child – Can we dress up? 
Nursery – Of course! We have a couple of dress up days 
planned, however we have fancy dress clothing in nursery 
 
Staff – Can we have some new paints ordering? 
Nursery – Of course! I will order some from County Supplies  
 
Comments  
 
Parent - “I really like the nursery, it’s absolutely lovely” 
 
Child – “I like the new tools” (in the construction area) 
 
Staff – “WOW, the garden looks amazing” 
 
Outside Agency – “your record keeping is impeccable, you 
really care for the children in your setting”  
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